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International Program in Hazardous Substance and Environmental Management (IP-HSM) 

Announcement on  

Program and student activities under an extraordinary circumstance  

as a result of COVID-19 infection outbreaks (No. 2) 

***************************************** 

 

  Regarding to the university announcements on an approval or permission for foreign students 

or researchers to return to their domicile (Dated 19 March 2020), the IP-HSM program hereby would like 

to announce about the program and student activities as following. 

1. Foreign students who would like to return to their home domicile aboard should obtain the approval 

or permission in the following order from their advisor, director of the program, and dean of the 

graduate school before departure from Thailand.  

2. Once the students have obtained the approval or permission to return temporarily to their home 

domicile, they will be able to return to resume their studies or research only after May 31, 2020 or 

any other date as announced by the university.   

3. Upon their return they must also strictly comply with protective measures against the spread of 

COVID-19 virus issued by the university and the government. 

 

In addition, the program strongly recommends all foreign students to register to receive 

additional COVID-19 insurance on top of the university provided accident insurance for free. The 

registration can be done after the "MTL CLICK" application installation on your smartphone and 

logging into the application. For those whose passport number consists of both English alphabet and 

number you can fill in your passport number normally. For foreign students whose passport number 

consists of only number please fill in the alphabet A first and then follow by your passport number. 

 

 

          Announcement on 20 March 2020 

       IP-HSM 
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P.S. Detailed information on the protective measures against the spread of COVID-19 virus 
 Protective measures against the spread of COVID-19 virus issued by the university 

-  The university members should follow the COVID-19 screening and monitoring procedures 

for students and staffs at the Chulalongkorn University Health Center 

(https://www.chula.ac.th/en/news/27778/) or call the hotline at telephone number 081-441-

9041 (available 24 hours) or 0-02218-0568 (during office hours). 

 Protective measures against the spread of COVID-19 virus issued by the government 

-   A traveler arriving from a territory outside the Kingdom of Thailand must implement the 

following: Before check-in at the origin of airport, the travelers must show the documents to 

the airlines including:  

1) Health certification describing "No evidence of COVID-19 infection in the previous 

48 hours and no signs of sickness in the 14 days prior to the departure date"  

2) Health insurance (in an amount of at least 100,000 USD that should cover all 

expenditures of medical treatment while traveling abroad. The travelers need to purchase 

health insurance before traveling. This does not apply to Thai citizens and people already 

covered under the Thai government health insurance plan or foreign diplomats who are covered 

by their host countries). 

 

 

 

 

   

 


